
We are delighted that you will be joining us for the program on June 22, 2023. In advance, we 
thought you may enjoy these resources about the Glass House.  
 
The brief tour (13-minute video), will give you a helpful overview of the site and its design 
history. More details can be found at the additional links, which also include an interactive site 
map. 
 
Brief tour of The Glass House 
https://theglasshouse.org/media/the-glass-house-a-brief-tour/ 
 
Introduction to the Glass House and interactive site map 
https://theglasshouse.org/explore/the-glass-house/ 
 
More info: 
https://theglasshouse.org/explore/ 
 
If you have access to apps on your phone, you may wish to explore our site via the Bloomberg 
Connects app: 
https://theglasshouse.org/learn/bloomberg-connects/ 
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